
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 8, 2006 
METRO TRANSIT SPECIAL EVENT FARE INCREASE PROPOSAL 

 
 
 
A public hearing will be held by the City of Madison Transit and Parking Commission in Room 260 of 
the Madison Municipal Building, 215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., on Tuesday, August 8 at 5:30 PM to 
address a proposed Special Event service fare increase. 
 
The public hearing is scheduled to gather customer feedback on the fare increase proposal – an increase 
to $4 from $3 for a round-trip ride that would become effective on August 27, 2006. 
  
Information regarding the proposed fare increase will be available on Metro buses, by calling the Metro 
Customer Service Center at 266-4466 (TTY/Textnet at 1-866-704-2316), on the Internet at 
www.mymetrobus.com, and at Madison public libraries.  
 
The Madison Municipal Building is accessible to people who use mobility aids and is equipped with 
assistive listening devices. Call Metro at 266-4904 (TTY/Textnet at 1-866-704-2316) at least 72 hours in 
advance of the public hearing to request a sign language interpreter, information in alternate formats - 
including large print, or other accommodations to access this public hearing.  
 
Individuals may submit either oral or written comments regarding the proposed Special Event fare 
increase. Consideration will be given to views and comments expressed at the public hearing as well as 
written comments received by noon on August 7, 2006.  Written comments may be addressed to: Public 
Hearing Comments, Metro Transit System, 1101 E. Washington Ave., Madison, WI 53703 or sent by e-
mail to mymetrobus@cityofmadison.com.   
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Publish:  The Capital Times, Monday, July 31, 2006 
 
Please send a single copy of publication affidavit to Natalie Dixon, Metro Transit, 1101 E. Washington 
Ave., Madison, WI 53703.  Thank you. 
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